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Aurora State Airport Master Plan Website Comments

Comments or questions? As a local resident, I am highly concern on
this project. My daily work and personal life
depend on traveling through the Arndt Rd
into Canby and to access the Freeway
through Portlan-Hubbard Hwy, just like many
others that live in my community at Century
Meadows. This project would impact greatly
our commute, specially when taking kids into
school. Making the airport accessible to
larger aircraft would raise hazard concerns
driving near by any of those aircraft. Which
also includes the higher levels of pollution.
Specially for the existing area, since there are
many water bodies in the area, the increase
of jet fuel could affect the environment as
well as the health of people and animals that
live in the surrounding areas. Increased of
noise of large aircraft can also impact
people's health affecting sleep patterns and
kids' ability  to study.
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